
Uniform Wage Garnishment Act Passed by the Uniform Law Commission
On July 13, 2016, the Uniform Law Commission (ULC) passed the Uniform Wage Garnishment Act (the “Act”), which helps put employers 
one step closer to having a standardized approach for processing wage garnishments across states. The Act must still be adopted by 
state legislatures before becoming effective. 

The ULC is a nonprofi t organization that works to create uniformity of state laws. Its membership includes representatives from 
each of the 50 states, as well as the District of Columbia, Puerto Rico, and the U.S. Virgin Islands. 
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Background
Every state has different wage garnishment laws and processes, 
so employers doing business across multiple states must 
understand and abide by laws that vary by jurisdiction. If an 
employer processes an employee’s wage garnishment incorrectly, 
the employer can potentially be liable for 100 percent of an 
employee’s wage garnishment and may face civil penalties. 

The Act is intended to help simplify and clarify wage 
garnishments for employers, creditors, and consumers by 
standardizing processes and creating forms that are simpler 
and easier to understand.

The Act was one of the uniform acts scheduled to be 
completed during the ULC annual meeting which began on 
July 8, 2016, in Stowe, Vermont. During this meeting, the Act 

was read to the entire quorum of Uniform Law Commissioners, 
line by line. After revisions and changes to the Act were made:

•   The fi nal reading on Sunday, July 10, was successfully passed 
to the next step without any further revisions; and 

•   The formal vote passing the Act occurred on Wednesday, July 13. 

What This Means for Employers
Knowing and staying compliant with various state laws can 
be complex. The Act provides effi ciencies needed to help 
successfully process garnishments across jurisdictions. 

Shortly, the ULC will incorporate fi nal changes and create a 
formal package for the Act. By end of year, the Commissioners 
will be able to take that to their respective states and begin 
working toward formal adoption. 

ADP Compliance Resources
ADP maintains a staff of dedicated professionals who:

•   Carefully monitor federal and state legislative and regulatory measures affecting employment-related human resource, payroll, tax 
and benefi ts administration, and 

•   Help ensure that ADP systems are updated as relevant laws evolve.

For the latest on how federal and state tax law changes may impact your business, visit the ADP Eye on Washington Web page 
located at www.adp.com/regulatorynews.

ADP is committed to assisting businesses with increased compliance requirements resulting from rapidly evolving legislation. Our goal is to help 
minimize your administrative burden across the entire spectrum of employment-related payroll, tax, HR and benefi ts, so that employers can focus 
on running their business. 

This information is provided as a courtesy to assist in your understanding of the impact of certain regulatory requirements and should not be construed as 
tax or legal advice. Such information is by nature subject to revision and may not be the most current information available. ADP encourages readers to 
consult with appropriate legal and/or tax advisors. Please be advised that calls to and from ADP may be monitored or recorded. 

If you have any questions regarding our services, please call 855-466-0790.
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